
EDC Board of Directors URGES PROPERTY OWNERS 
TO OFFER LENIENCY TO TENANTS 
The San Juan County Economic Development Council 
(EDC) Board of Directors would like to urge commercial 
and residential property owners to extend extraordinary 
leniency to tenants during this financial downturn. 
Extending repayment times, halting payments during 
enforced closure times, waiving penalty clauses, and 
offering rent forgiveness during this time are all ways to 
ensure that tenants will be able to weather the financial 
downturn and will be able to make better decisions 
regarding community health. For more information on this 
or any other business concern during this time, please 
email info@sanjuansedc.org or phone 360-378-2906. 
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